Meeting with West Berkshire
Councillors

On Saturday I met the Conservative group of West Berkshire Councillors. We
discussed planning, housing, Council tax, Council funding, schools and school
budgets, social care and other relevant issues.

I explained that I am continuing to press for a better deal for West
Berkshire and Wokingham on schools funding, the overall levels of Council
funding, and social care money. I also advised them of my view on Grazeley.
I do not think the Councils should actively support a substantial settlement
at Grazeley without promises about government money for the infrastructure
that would be required, and without some reassurances about resisting other
major sites on appeal.
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